
From: Natalie Montoya
To: Rigo Garcia
Subject: SAVE THE TREES!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!
Date: Friday, January 19, 2024 11:09:53 AM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Dear Councilman, I have been a resident of Whittier for 23 years, and love this city,
specifically the Uptown Whittier neighborhood. However, I would like to express my
frustration and concern about all 113 trees on Greenleaf Ave in Uptown from Hadley
to Wardman streets. I am aware that these will be replaced with smaller trees, but I
feel that this will really take a toll on all of the shade being removed, no temperature
controls that will be assessed, and pollution/ carbon exchange that will result from this
action. 

PLEASE DO NOT LET THIS HAPPEN. MAKE WHITTIER GREAT AGAIN. 

Thank you for your time,

Natalie Montoya
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